
Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD. CALIFORNIA 91770 

K. P. BASKIN TELEPHONE 

MANAGER OF NUCLEAR ENGINEERING, March 2, 1981 (213) 572-1401 

SAFETY, AND LICENSING 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: D. M. Crutchfield, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 5 
Division of Licensing 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Radiological Emergency Response Plans 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

By our letter to you dated January 30, 1981 it was indicated that 
the emergency response plan for the City of San Clemente was still in the 
approval stages. Provided as an enclosure are ten copies of the approved 
radiological emergency response plan for the City of San Clemente. This plan 
will be transmitted for review to the Regional Assistance Committee (RAC) for 
Region IX of the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA).  

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please let me know.  

Very truly yours, 

Enclosure 

cc: R. H. Engelken, Director (3) 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Region V 
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